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Curt Truax Promoted to GIS/Map Room Manager with the Fairfield County Auditor 

Lancaster, Ohio – Dr. Carri Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, is pleased 
to announce the promotion of Curt Truax to the position of Deputy Auditor 
- GIS/Map Room Manager. With 23 years of dedicated service and 
extensive experience in Geographic Information Systems and mapping, 
Curt has proven himself as an invaluable asset to the county and its 
operations. 

In his new role, Curt will oversee all aspects of the county’s GIS, ensuring 
the accurate and efficient management of maps and geographical data. He will coordinate the efforts of 
team members, ensuring precise reviews of legal descriptions and continuing to demonstrate strong 
leadership to advance services that benefit the public. 

In addition to his role in GIS, Curt has an extensive background in drafting maps and maintaining critical 
records. He has served on various work groups, collaborated with other departments, and played an 
essential role as a community liaison for the Fairfield County Heritage District, where he created 
historical maps that tell the story of the county's past. 

Curt’s drive for self-improvement and technical expertise in GIS has significantly contributed to the 
department’s success. His dedication to providing outstanding service—both internally to his colleagues 
and externally to the public—has been a hallmark of his career. Curt’s leadership, attention to detail, and 
commitment to service excellence will be vital in his new position as GIS/Map Room Manager. 

"We are excited to see Curt take on this new role," stated Brown. “His experience, dedication to 
continued learning, and passion for service make him an ideal candidate to lead our GIS and Map Room 
team into the future.” 

Brown added, “We are also excited for the promotion of the former GIS/Map Room Manager, Nick 
Dilley, who is pursuing career advancement with the County Engineer.  We are excited to continue our 
collaboration with that office." 

Please join us in congratulating Curt on his well-deserved promotion and wishing Nick all the best with 
the County Engineer’s Office. 
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